
 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID THROUGH 

April 2023 

Joseph Bledsoe 

Aaron Clementz 

Ryan Conley 

Kevin Dicus  

Camron Earick 

Cameron Epp 

Anthony Evans 

Briana Evans 

Shane Falke 

Brandon Hollman 

Nicholas Layne 

Billie Luersman 

Brandon Miller 

Walter Monsauret 

Dale Naumburg 

Lester Ricks 

Evan Saunders 

Troy Stockmaster 

Christopher Sturgill 

Stephan Vanover 

Samuel White 
 

PAID THROUGH 

March 2023   

Benjamin Gambill 

Shanon Hauenstein 

Brandon Hodge 

Kyle LeMar 

Zachariah Russell 

Brad Scott 

Travis Teets 

Nathaniel White  
 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2022  

David Barton 

J Boedicker 

Aaron Deffenbaugh 

Aaron Dillard  

 

PAID THROUGH 

February 2022  

Ryan Heffner 

Austin Hoyt 

Gail Jackson 

Jack Stevenson 
 

PAID THROUGH 

January 2022 

Henry Hurley 

Harvey Thornes 
 

PAID THROUGH 

December 2022  
 

PAID THROUGH 

November 2022 

Anthony Force  
 

 

 
NEW INSURANCE 

CARDS WILL BE 

COMING IN THE 

MAIL AT THE END 

OF MAY!   

THERE WILL BE NO 

CHANGES TO THE 

PLAN, BUT YOU 

WILL NEED TO 

WATCH THE MAIL 

FOR YOUR NEW 

INSURANCE 

CARDS! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Training Director’s Report 
 

I’d like to congratulate the following apprentices who have 

demonstrated hard work and dedication to graduate the 

apprenticeship! Please congratulate Samuel Brown, Brent 

Cavanaugh, Cameron Cimarolli, Boston Hensley, Timothy 

Hudson, Jordan Maag and Wyatt Place for becoming 

Journeymen Electricians! 
 

We have finally worked out the details on the upcoming 

Instrumentation Class that will be starting late August and 

run through November. Class will meet 10 nights a month. 

Registration is now open for the class. The 8 will be selected 

on a first come, first serve basis. Anyone who applies beyond 

the first 8 will be put on a waiting list for future classes. 
 

As always, please let me know if you have any ideas or 

suggestions for classes. 

 

           The Ole’ Guys              

 

The May LU 32 Retirees met on May 10, in spite of 

the incorrect date I put in the April newsletter. 8 

retirees attended in spite of that and a beautiful 

spring Wednesday afternoon. We all were happy 

that there were no brothers that had passed in the 

past month. Discussions ranged from electric and 

natural gas aggregation and their pros and cons to 

the good health of the pension plan, to the passing 

of the daily Lima News.  

The idea of a LU 32 veterans’ plaque was again 

mentioned. 

I know good weather is coming and golf is calling, 

but one day,1+ hour a month, would brighten your 

psyche and possibly meet an old friend. There will 

always be sunny days and golf, but days spent with 

friends are not guaranteed. See you on June 14. 
 

The universal brotherhood of man is our most 

precious possession. --Mark Twain  
 

In Solidarity, 
 

Florian Smith 

 
 


